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February 2, 2009

Mr, Larry LeDoux :
Commissioner of Education and Early Development
Department of Education and Early Development
P.O. Box 110500

Juneau, Alaska 99811-0500

- Attention: Dottie Knuth
Via FAX (907) 465-4156

Dear Comnisstotier LeDgux:

In response to the request for review and public comment on the
proposed regulation changes on the timeline for the mandated
WorkKeys/WIN assessments and on the Quality Schools
application and reports for small districts, the Anchorage School -

District submits the attached comments,

I appreciate the opportunity to forward our comments as they
relate to the proposed changes in Department of Education and
Early Development regulations. L '

My staff and I are available to answer any questions regarding our
responses and will forward any additional remarks to the proposed
changes, as you deem necessary, o

Sincerely,

Carol Comeau
Superintendent

Attachment
cc: Anchoi‘age School Board
Rhonda Gardner, Assistant Superintendent, Instruction

Laurel Vorachek, Director, Assessment and Evaluation
Jane Berglund, Chief Information Officer
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